
31August  – 1  September, 2024

Queenstown, New Zealand

ANNUAL SCIENTIFIC MEETING

Come and enjoy all that New Zealand has to offer, while enjoying education from international

leaders in neuropathology!

The meeting will cover a breadth of neuropathology topics, with confirmed speakers including

Professor Ann McKee (Boston University), Professor Arie Perry (UCSF) and Professor David

Capper (Charité Berlin).

Queenstown presents a backdrop of magical alpine landscapes in August, with an incredible range

of sights to see and things to do! The meeting will take place during Queenstown Research week,

co-badging with the Australasian Winter Conference on Brain Research (AWCBR).

The ANZSNP looks forward to welcoming you to Queenstown in 2024!

Please contact members@anzsnp.org for more details!
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